
 
 
 
 
 

April 30, 2021 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for Covina Recreation Village in fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Covina, located at 125 E. College 
Street, Covina, CA. 
. 
The funding would be used for the Covina Recreation Village Project which is the adaptive 
reuse of a 2.4 acre abandoned industrial site that will create a hub of indoor and outdoor 
recreation activities including a Dog Park/Regional K9 Training Center, Library, Fitness Center, 
Rock Climbing structure, and Multi-Court Gymnasium. The Multi-Court Gymnasium will 
convert a former fruit packing storage warehouse, now abandoned yet structurally sound, 
into a City-owned indoor sports and recreation complex. 
 
 I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
Grace F. Napolitano 
Member of Congress 

 


